
 
Articulation Agreement 

The Culinary Institute of America 

And 

Franklin County Career and Tech Center, Chambersburg, PA 

 

The purpose of this agreement is to enable students who have successfully completed two 

years of the culinary arts program at Franklin County Career and Tech Center to enter 

the degree program at The Culinary Institute of America with advanced standing.   

 

Students who have successfully completed the culinary arts program at Franklin County 

Career and Tech Center will be eligible for up to 1.5 credits towards the total number 

of credits required for graduation from The Culinary Institute of America.  Students from 

this program will also be eligible to take the CIA math challenge test to gain an additional 

1.5 credits. 

 

The Culinary Institute of America will consider credit for the following course: 

 Food Safety (ServSafe)    1.5 Credits 

 Mathematics (if student passes challenge test) 1.5 Credits 

 

Terms of Articulation Agreement 

1. Students must successfully complete the culinary arts program at Franklin 

County Career and Tech Center 

2. Students must submit a copy of “ServSafe” certification in order to receive 

credit for the Food Safety course. 

3. Students must pass the math challenge test with a 72 or better score in order to 

receive credit for the Mathematics course. 

4. Students must submit a copy of their high school transcript. 

5. Students must meet all other Culinary Institute of America admissions criteria 

and standards. 

6. The student agrees that if he/she is unable to maintain satisfactory academic 

progress in which the articulated credit is foundational, the student may be 

required to take the above mentioned courses. 

 

It is agreed by both The Culinary Institute of America and Franklin County Career and 

Tech Center that any changes, curricular or programmatic, which may impact the terms 

of this agreement, will be shared immediately by each school. 

 

       
Rachel Birchwood, Associate Vice-President- Enrollment Management 

The Culinary Institute of America  

October 3rd, 2024 

 


